
 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Rolling Hills Bank & Trust is doing our part to protect our communities, our customers and our 

employees in this time of social distancing to prevent the spread of coronavirus.   

We know that it’s important that you continue to have access to your money.  We continue to keep 

all drive-thru’s open for normal business hours for those that need to do in-person transactions.  We 

have staff in the bank that can answer phone calls and assist you with questions regarding your 

account or even assist with loan inquiries.    

We are also working with consumers and businesses who have been economically impacted by 

COVID-19 to help them get through this difficult time.  

If you do not need to do an in-person transaction, we encourage you whenever possible to use our 

other resources for conducting your banking business over the next month.  Deposits can be made 

through our night drops.  These are checked regularly throughout the day.  You can use our online 

and mobile banking to check balances, transfer money, pay a friend and even deposit checks via the 

mobile deposit option.  Our ATM’s are available 24/7.   

As you know the coronavirus is also impacting the financial markets.  Local banks are your first 

choice for protecting your hard earned dollars.  Rolling Hills Bank & Trust is strong financially and 

your deposits up to $250,000 are insured by the Federal Deposit Insurance Corp.   In addition the 

FDIC Deposit Insurance fund, supported by bank premiums, is in strong financial condition with over 

$110 billion in reserve.   

We urge your patience and understanding during this time.  We are proud to be a part of our 

communities and continue to be ready to serve your needs!  

 

 

 


